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Dear families,

Thank you to all our Year 10 and 11 families that joined us for the Post 16 Open Evening on Wednesday

8*" November. Year 12 and 13 were out in force and are great role models for our Year 11 - showing them where
all their hard work at GCSE can lead to. There will be lots of opportunities to follow up this event with discussions
in classrooms and conversations with Mr Carter.

Mrs Thompson has led Remembrance Assemblies this week and Ms Steadman will lay a wreath in Pickering on
Sunday at the Remembrance Service with our students. Today, we observe 2 minutes silence across the school at
11.00am. All best wishes to families who have a personal connection to this important day of selfless service.

The Sports Leaders event on Thursday at Lady Lumley's was a great success, welcoming students from our
primary school. Mrs Twamley has had some amazing feedback - 'They raved about the leaders saying how they
were friendly, helpful and kind they were'. Lady Lumley's students Being their Best.

Miss Wilson has a whole range of reading events on the go at the moment, from visiting authors to creative
writing. Lots more to follow up on in this and subsequent Newsletters.
Clair Foden

Year 11 French / Art visit to Paris: October 15t -18t"

This was the second year running for our Y11-13 visit to Paris,
with 36 Year 11 students, accompanied by Miss Wilson, Mr
McGrath and Miss Ashworth, and fortunately no bed bugs
despite some initial concerns!

We had two full days in Paris, on Monday visiting Montmartre,
the Latin Quarter and Notre Dame (viewed from outside as it is
still closed following the fire a few years ago). We also had a
fabulous view of Paris from the top of Montparnasse tower.
Tuesday involved a boat trip down the river, an hour spent
frantically waving at every Parisian in sight, some time to crane
our necks looking at the Eiffel Tower and then a visit to the
Musée d’Orsay which has a fantastic collection of Impressionist
and Post-Impressionist art. The Centre Pompidou was
unfortunately closed due to a strike, but Mr McGrath had the team sketching this fabulous, inside-out building
from outside. We ended with a brief visit to the Champs Elysées and a quick coach spin around the Arc de
Triomphe. Evening activities involved both French and Art activities that we ran at our accommodation. Our
students were a credit to us, positive and polite throughout, and showed a lot of common sense and maturity
when they were given free time to roam the streets of Paris.

Dates for your diary:
Next year’s Year 11- Year 13 French / Art visit to Paris: October 13- 16" 2024

Letters will be given out to French and Art groups in Year 10 this week — this is an expression of interest only at
this stage — a ParentPay account will be set up and an initial deposit will be collected in by the last day of term
once | have numbers. Please return the reply slip to reception. Any questions, please contact Miss Wilson,

Subject Leader for MFL
R.Wilson@Il.coastandvale.academy
Merci beaucoup!

Rachel Wilson




Y7 County Football Cup

The game kicked off with a positive start from both sides.
Unfortunately, Lady Lumley's had an own goal in the first half, but
quickly came back with a goal into the bottom right corner from
Lucas Mc. The second half kicked off at 1-1, with Lady Lumley's
confident on the ball with Tobias Mc dominating midfield. Lucas
Mc drove with the ball to assist Max B with a goal to make it 2-1.
Rossett scored the equaliser from a header, but Alex B scored to
make it 3-2 assisted by Tobias Mc. A great game and teamwork by &
everyone.

Cycling Success
Ezra B (Year 9) competed in the Cycling Time Trials
National Hill Climb Championship on Sunday 29th
October. The course was 'The Struggle' road from
Ambleside to the top of Kirkstone Pass (2.67 miles, avg
—_— " gradient 8%, max gradient 24%). He finished with a time
— = of 16 mins 50 secs - winning the medal as fastest 13 year
_ old (plus a box of Kendal mint cake!) and finishing 11th in
S under 16s.

Author visit for Year 8: Sally Nicholls

We are very excited to bring you news that best-selling children’s author, Sally Nicholls, will be visiting us on
Friday, 24* November. This will be based in the Drama Studio from 1-2 p.m and will be for the ‘X’ side of the
year group. The ‘Y’ side of the year group will have another author visit in January.

Sally will talk about her journey from being a child who loved stories to an adult who writes them. She will also
introduce her new book, Yours from the Tower, and give a window into the world of a young person coming of
age in the late 1800s. She hopes to inspire young people with a love of history and stories. For more
information about Sally, please see her author page via this link:

https://bit.ly/3rZ8pu0

and if you would like to read reviews of Sally’s novel, please follow this link:

https://bit.ly/3FyCggw

We have organised this author visit in partnership with Kemps Bookshop in Malton. Yours From The Tower is
available on their website to buy with £2 off the RRP when you use the code SCHOOLTOWER at the checkout.
To purchase the book, please follow the link below. Sally is very happy to meet pupils and sign books on the day
so, if you do buy a book, make sure your child brings theirs to school with them on 24" November.

KEMP*®

GENERAL STORE

To purchase a copy of Yours from the Tower, please visit:
https://www.kempsgeneralstore.co.uk/discount/SCHOOLTOWER?redirect=%2Fproducts%2Fyours-from-the-
tower-by-sally-nicholls-hardback

At the checkout, enter the code: SCHOOLTOWER



http://sallynicholls.com/
https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/127547382-yours-from-the-tower
https://www.kempsgeneralstore.co.uk/products/yours-from-the-tower-by-sally-nicholls-hardback

'|||||Iimmllllllilll-

R TN

Exciting news for our Japanese club.

We run a Japanese club in LA4 every Tuesday after school from 3-4. York St John University have contacted us
about having some of their final year students of Japanese run sessions on a weekly basis which is a fantastic
opportunity for our students.

This will start on 21°* November and run until the end of February. No previous knowledge of Japanese is
necessary, so if you haven’t joined the club this term, but would like to start, please sign up outside LA4. Places
are limited to 20 students, and priority will be given to students already attending the club. This will be open to
students in Year 7, 8 and 9.

| am planning to organise a trip for Year 7 later in the summer term to York St John university for taster sessions
in Japanese, Korean and British Sign Language, we took a group two years ago and it was really successful and
students enjoyed it. Details about this will be shared later in the year. Miss Wilson

Flu vaccinations - Just a reminder for all families to fill the e consent form if you wish for your child to have the
upcoming flu vaccination.

Attendance - As cold and flu season approaches please can all parents/carers ensure that they contact the
school everyday that their child’s absence by 9am.

Dates for your Diary

W/c Monday 13th November - Y12 PPE Week
Tuesday 14th November - Y10 Boys Football, Malton School, 3 - 5.30pm

Wednesday 15th November - Senior Kangaroo Maths Challenge/ British Maths Olympiad Round 1
Wednesday 15th November - Y7 Boys Football, Malton School, 3 - 5.30pm
Wednesday 15th November - Berlin Information Evening, 6 - 7pm
Thursday 16th November - Y8 Hockey, LLS, 2 - 4.30pm
Thursday 16th November - Y10 District Cup Football, LLS, 3-5pm
Friday 17th November - Y9/10 Paul Hannaford PSHCE Visit
Friday 17th November - Y11-13 Creative Writing Workshop
Monday 20th November - Wednesday 22nd November - Y13 Geography Fieldwork, Blencathra
Tuesday 21st November - KO Hockey Tournament, LLS, 1.30 - 4.30pm
Wednesday 22nd November - Y9 Football, Malton School, 3 - 5.30pm
Thursday 23rd November & Friday 24th November - Y11 Drama C1 Devising Prep & Performance
Thursday 23rd November - Y10 Netball, Ryedale School, 1 - 4pm
Thursday 23rd November - Y7 Football, Pindar School, 1-6pm
Thursday 23rd November - Y13 Virtual Consultation Evening, 4.30 - 7.30pm
Friday 24th November - Y8 Author Visit
W/c Monday 27th November - Y9 PPE Week
Tuesday 28th November - Y7 Netball, LLS, 1.30 - 4pm
Wednesday 29th November - Y8 Football, Malton School, 3 - 5.30pm
Wednesday 29th November - Y8 Supporting Success Evening, 6 - 7pm
Thursday 30th November - Y8 Netball, Eskdale School, 12.30 - 4.30pm
Thursday 30th November - Y11 Virtual Consultation Evening, 4.30 - 7.30pm
Friday 1st December - Staff Training Day, School Closed to Students

Useful Contact Information:

Main School Office: 01751 472846
Admin/Attendance Email: admin@lIl.coastandvale.academy
Finance Email: finance@ll.coastandvale.academy
Student Support Email: support@Il.coastandvale.academy
Transport Email: transport@Il.coastandvale.academy
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From 2.00pm until close at 6.00pm
Stalls, Food, Games and FREE Fairground rides, Magic
Shows, Olaf and Elsa and the Magic Bubble Man

‘ Stage 2.00pm - 5.30pm Compered by Magic Mike
2pm - Magic Mike opens the event with his Magic Show
3.00pm - Tuneless Choir
3.30pm - Magic Show
4.00pm - St Joseph’s School Choir

4.30pm - Poison Dart ‘
% 4.45pm - Santa Arrives
5.00pm - Sweet Harmony Jazz Band %
5.30pm = Lights Switched On
5.30pm - Stape Silver Band »
6pm - Event Closes ‘
Times and acts are subject to change.

All enquiries to Pickering Town Council
www.pickering.gov.uk. s
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’\‘ PICKERING TOWN COUNCIL WOULD LIKE TO SAY A HUGE THANK YOU ¥
-~ TO RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES FOR THEIR SUPPORT
) AND, AS EVER, TO RYEDALE LIONS




Reading
l J
~Meet the
Auilﬁor and o
Illustrator

Book Signing &
- Monday 20th November, 6:30pm
Pickering Book Tree 4
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SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER

2023 %
4%:’ 10AM-3PM

FREE ENTRY
PICKERING MEMORIAL HALL
POTTER HiLL,
PiCKERING,

Yo18 SAA
Over 20 Stalls
Raffle
Tombola :%r : ‘
Games A
Brass Band
Tea, Coffee,
Hot chocolate
Cakes & Mince Pies

All proceeds go to Shine21 (charity 1191103) who are supporting families with

children 0-7 years who have Down Syndrome in York & North Yorkshire. =)
(Gl




